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5th March 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As part of Science Week and in connection with our topic on growing up, we are taking 

some children to a local nursing home to visit some of the residents. While they are there, 

they will have the opportunity to play some board games and talk to them about the 

games they used to play and their lives as children.  

The visits will take place as follows : 

Pankhurst Monday 11th March 

Turing Tuesday 12th March 

Ennis Friday 15th March 

They will walk there with their class teacher. Please make sure your child is wearing 

appropriate footwear and has a coat in case it rains. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

The Year 5 Team 

Science Week : Visit to Nursing Home 

Name of child ______________________________     Class _________________________ 

I give permission for my child to attend a trip to a local nursing home. 

Signed: __________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 


